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For more information go to:
http://www.unlv.edu/socialwork/admissions/graduate and/or you may contact:

Natasha Mosby, LCSW
Project Coordinator
Natasha.mosby@unlv.edu
702-895-3312
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The purpose of the Behavioral Health Workforce Education and Training for Professionals Stipend Program is to expand and enhance the integrated behavioral health education and training of master of social work students enrolled in their final year of practicum who have an interest in direct practice working with children, adolescents, and transitional-age youth (ages 16 - 25) who are at risk for or who have developed a recognized behavioral health disorder.  Applicants for this stipend program must commit to a career in mental health practice with the specified target population of clients. If selected, you will receive a stipend of $10,000 for the academic year, and you will be required to excel in an advanced year practicum in an integrated behavioral health setting, and to participate in various required courses, workshops and activities that will support your clinical experiential learning. In order to apply for the stipend, you must currently be in good standing in the MSW program (e.g., no incompletes, no graduate level course grades lower than a B, and no unresolved conditions with the Admissions Committee). 

We are currently requesting applications from MSW students who will be enrolled in their final practicum during the Fall 2016 & Spring 2017 academic semesters. Successful applicants must sign a commitment letter stating that they agree to fully complete all educational and training requirements of the stipend program, and that after graduation in May 2017 they will seek employment with this target population.

Applications will be located in the School of Social Work office, GCUA 3151 and on the SW website Spring 2016.
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